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Elsen, Nikki

From: Todd Wilson <twilson@eaglecrestlife.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 3:43 PM
To: Trost, Jennifer
Cc: Elsen, Nikki; Acklin, Tim
Subject: RE: Withdraw rezoning application (21-1190) if amendment to ordinance (21-1569) is 

approved?

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear Council Member Trost, 
 
This message will confirm our intent to withdraw application for a zoning change from current R-5 to the requested R-6, 
if the proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment (21-1569) is passed at the common council meeting on Thursday, 
December 9th, 2021. 
 
If you need of anything else from me. Please let me know. 
 
Thank you for your service to our community. 
 
Todd D. Wilson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethany Lutheran Homes, Inc. (dba Eagle Crest Communities) 
608.406.3887 | office 
608.406.3883 | fax 
 twilson@eaglecrestlife.org| www.eaglecrestlife.org 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Trost, Jennifer <trostj@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 3:26 PM 
To: Todd Wilson <twilson@eaglecrestlife.org> 
Cc: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>; Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Withdraw rezoning application (21-1190) if amendment to ordinance (21-1569) is approved? 
 
Dear Todd Wilson, 
 
 
I write to confirm with you that if the amendment to the ordinance which increases the building height limits of R-5 is 
approved by the Common Council, Bethany Lutheran will withdraw its application for rezoning from R-5 to R-6.  Both the 
ordinance amendment (21-1569) and the rezoning application (21-1190) are on the same agenda and thus we need 
some clarity. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CM Trost 
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Jennifer Trost (she/her) 
 
Council Member, City of La Crosse District 11 
 
608.360.2482 


